
 
 
  

   Errata Tables Corrected  

  

Type of Posting: Publication Correction

Posting Date: 22–Feb–2013

The errata table entries for USP–NF (posted January 31, 2013) and FCC (posted December 28, 2012) were incorrectly published. Some of the
errata entries were incomplete or contained incorrect characters due to a technical malfunction, which has been fixed. USP has since corrected the
errata table entries. The USP–NF errata entries were updated and the correct information was posted online on February 13, 2013. The FCC errata
entries were updated and the correct information was posted online on February 18, 2013. To view these corrections please see:

Errata for USP–NF
Errata for FCC

Should you have any questions, please contact Caroline Martin, Director, Publications (301-816-8521 or cmw@usp.org).
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